
January 1, 2024

RE: AIAS Tax ID and Nonprofit Status

To Whom It May Concern:

The American Institute of Architecture Students (AIAS) is recognized as a 501(c)(3) by the Internal
Revenue Service. While AIAS is considered a nonprofit organization by the IRS, it is not a foundation or
charity. This tax status does not apply to state sales tax. Contributions to a particular chapter of the AIAS
are tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law.

AIAS’ tax identification number is 52-1239053.

If you need further information or have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact the AIAS
National Office at (202) 808-0075 or mailbox@aias.org.

Sincerely,

Larry H. Hoffer
Executive Director


